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From: Heidi Sieberts

To: JWMNR Exhibits
Subject: Clean Air HB 2269
Date: Friday, May 12, 2017 6:22:43 AM

Please support HB 2269 to fund the critical work of Cleaner Air Oregon.
If DEQ doesn't receive funding for this work, we know it will not happen,
especially with the federal budget cuts we're facing. It makes no sense
to go this far and not finish the job. Thank you for listening to the people
not the profits!"

| worked on a DEQ board, and my life and job were threatened by
industry. It seems they will stop at nothing to promote their commercial
ends and to destroy the basics of life.

Heidi Sieberts
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